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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

There is only one issue which should dominate all of our minds 

this week – the Corona Virus outbreak. As each day passes, 

the magnitude of the issue appears to increase as does the 

severity of response needed to limit the spread of the outbreak. 

Some commentators are calling it the defining challenge of our 

time, requiring a collective ‘war time’ effort to defeat it. 

Thankfully, most people (including the young) suffer relatively 

mild symptoms and recover well. However, the really 

significant risk to our community lies in passing on the virus to 

the older generation and those with underlying health 

conditions.  

 

Government advice indicates that the peak of the outbreak 

could be 10-12 weeks away and will have a profound impact 

on our way of life. We have already moved into the second 

stage of the Government’s action plan. What does this mean 

for us in Mobberley School: 

 

 Any pupil (or staff member) showing the symptoms of a 

high temperature and/or a dry cough should stay at home 

for a minimum of 7 days or until any symptoms/all have 

disappeared. Please report the absence to the school 

office, preferably by email. 

 

 Any pupil (or adult) observed in school with a high 

temperature and/or a dry cough will be sent home as a 

precaution. 

 
I do ask for parents understanding with these measures. I 

know the inconvenience caused to working parents, however, 

we must do everything we can to protect our community and 

those most at risk. 

 

I also think we need to plan ahead for possible school closures. 

This step has been taken by many countries throughout 

Europe and is part of the Government plan. I will update 

parents regularly as appropriate.   

 

Thank you for your support and understanding at this time. 

 

Damien Stenson - Headteacher 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception - Ronny O 

Year 1 - Jessica P 

Year 2 - Nat K 

Year 3 - Ruby S 

Year 4 - Rosalie T 

Year 5 - Beth R 

Year 6 -  Morgan M 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

Reception ~ 99.33% 

Year 1 - 94.83% 

Year 2 - 93.33% 

Year 3 - 96.21% 

Year 4 - 95.48% 

Year 5 - 98.33% 

Year 6 - 99.05% 

 

Well done to Reception and Year Six, our Key 

Stage 1 and 2 attendance winners, 
 

Reception - Lea H 

Year 1 - Bonnie H 

Year 2 - Bella D 

Year 3 - Brooke O 

Year 4  - Charlie M 

Year 5 -  Aiden M 

Year 6 - Ellla O'D 

All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 

week.  
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Olivia B ( Friendship and Respect) 

Year 1 ~ Aria B ( Perseverance) 

Year 2 ~ Halle N (Friendship) 

Year 3 ~ Verity M (Compassion) 

Year 4 ~ Max V (Perseverance) 

Year 5  ~Guy A (Respect) 

Year 6 ~ Maddie T (Perseverance) 

 

Wilfrid with 228 House Points 

Mallory 200 

Griffin 194 

Green 185 

Well done Wilfrid !! 

16TH MARCH  2020 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES  

  



HYPl 

OTHER NEWS 
 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

 

W/C 16/03/2020 

16/03/2020 ~ R & Y1 Lunchtime Archery Club 

16/03/2020 ~ Y2 Choir (lunchtime) 

16/03/2020 ~ Junior After School Hockey 

17/03/2020 ~ Y5 Samba Drumming at lunchtime 

17/03/2020 ~ Ballet lessons before school (Y2 – Y6) 

17/03/2020 ~ Netball Match v Bexton (home) 

18/03/2020 ~ Junior Choir (lunchtime) 

18/03/2020 ~ Junior Lego Club (lunchtime) 

18/03/2020 ~ Swimming lessons Y4 (am) 

18/03/2020 ~ WFA After School Club (Y1-Y6) 

18/03/2020 ~ Ballet lessons before school (R & Y1) 

19/03/2020 ~ Junior Girls Football (lunchtime) 

19/03/2020 ~ Tap lessons before school (Y2-Y6) 

19/03/2020 ~ Netball Training after school 

19/03/2020 ~ Football match v Bexton (home) 

20/03/2020 ~ Gymnastics Squad Training before 

school 

20/03/2020 ~RECEPTION CLASS STAY AND  

                     PLAY CANCELLED 

 

W/C  23/03/2020 

23/03/2020 ~ R & Y1 Lunchtime Archery Club 

23/03/2020 ~ Y2 Choir (lunchtime) 

23/03/2020 ~ Junior After School Hockey 

24/03/2020 ~ Y5 Samba Drumming (lunchtime) 

24/03/2020 ~ Ballet lessons before school (Y2-Y6) 

25/03/2020 ~ Junior Choir  (lunchtime) 

25/03/2020 ~ Junior Lego Club (lunchtime) 

25/03/2020 ~ WFA After School Club (Y1-6) 

25/03/2020 ~ Ballet lessons before school (R & Y1) 

26/03/2020 ~ Junior Girls Football (lunchtime) 

26/03/2020 ~ Tap lessons before school (Y2-Y6) 

26/03/2020 ~ Netball Training after school  

27/03/2020 ~ Gymnastics Squad Training before    

school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Used Stamps 
 
Please remember to cut off  your used 
postage stamps and send them into Mrs 
Haselden in the school office. These will be 
sent off  to raise funds for the Air 
Ambulance Trust. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

   


